BLAIR CASTLE

15th Fobruary 1905.

Mr. g. Grant,

Dear Sir,

your volumes of pipe-music until I could inform you that they had been laid before the Highland Society. They were sent down in time for the last meeting which was only a Committee one and the secretary thought it inadvisable to produce them. There will be a general meeting on the 18th when they will be shown. After that I have no doubt a letter will be sent you on behalf of the Society acknowledging receipt of same and with their opinion regarding the work. So far as concerns myself allow me to congratulate you on the result of your labours. I am personally going to collect pipe-music of approved settings for the use of the Scottish Horse and Atholl Highlander bands, also for the use of pipers in this district, so I take a considerable interest in your collection as you may imagine.

Yours faithfully,

Julibardius -